City of Florence
Public Notice

Notice is hereby given that the City of Florence
Council members may attend a meeting
with Phillip Givens, a Consultant for TCEQ, regarding Water
Rate study on
October 2, 2012, at 3:00 pm located
at 106 South Patterson, Florence, Texas 76527.

I certify that the above public notice was posted at City Hall of the City of Florence, Texas
at pm on the 28" day of September, 2012.

Amy L. Crane
City Secretary



